
To be reprinted on letterhead 
AND 

 
Returned to 

Karina Rodriguez 
Administrator 

FTZ/Lease and Property Management 
DFW International Airport 

P.O. Drawer 619428 
DFW Airport, Texas 75261 

Email: krodriguez@dfwairport.com 
Ph: 972-973-4649 

 
 

 
[Date] 
 
Mr. Andrew McGilvray 
Executive Secretary 
Foreign-Trade Zones Board 
US Department of Commerce 
1401 Constitution Ave., NW, Room 21013 
Washington, DC 20230  
 
Re: Foreign Trade Zone Application— [identify address or company] 
 
Dear Mr. McGilvray: 
 
On behalf of [City, County, or ISD], I wish to express my support for the Application to establish a 
Foreign Trade Zone site at [identify specific address and acreage, and FTZ user if known], located within 
[City, County or ISD].  We understand that imported inventory and inventory held for export at this 
location will be exempt from ad valorem tax when approved as a Foreign Trade Zone Site.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


